
October 18, 2000

Secretary, Magalie R. Salas, Esq
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communication Commission
445 12th Street S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: Cancellation of Earth Station Licenses
KA97  Vallejo California
KA98  Vallejo California
E990396  Vallejo California

Secretary Salas:

Please be advised that MCI/WorldCom Network Services, Inc. hereby requests a

cancellation of the above-referenced Earth Station Licenses for Vallejo, CA

(Call Signs (KA97, KA98, E990396) on behalf of LDDS Corporation, "a former

Worldcom subsidiary."  We request the cancellation of these earth station licenses be

effective per the date receipt of this letter by the FCC.  For your convenience, I have

enclosed a copy of these licenses for ease of reference.

Please stamp and return in the self-addressed stamped envelope the 2nd copy of this letter

enclosed herein to my attention upon receipt by the FCC.  Thank you for your assistance.

Respectfully submitted,

Laura J Birkelbach
Senior Engineer
Worldcom, Inc.


